
Invitation 
Book launch: 
Institutional Curiosity 
6 July 2022

The Vice-Chancellor and Principal of the University of Pretoria, Professor Tawana Kupe, cordially invites you to the 
launch of Institutional Curiosity.

Edited by Mary Crewe, this book is the first collection of opinion pieces, thoughts and reflections by UP 
academics from a range of disciplines. The authors reimagine the institution's ability to interrogate "layers of 
history and tradition and reveal new and hidden treasures of thought”.  They push for a different future that is 
curious and can address persistent challenges and embrace novel opportunities.

Join us to hear their insights!

Date:
Time:
Venue:
RSVP: 

Wednesday, 6 July 2022
17:00 for 17:30
Future Africa Auditorium, Hillcrest Campus 
Click here
Heather Thuynsma at heather.thuynsma@up.ac.za Enquiries:    

https://www.linkedin.com/company/university-of-pretoria/
https://www.facebook.com/UnivofPretoria/
https://www.instagram.com/universityofpretoria/
https://twitter.com/uptuks
https://www.youtube.com/user/UPvideolibrary
up.ac.za
https://forms.gle/dgSbQjRsyKv8nBnW9



